
 

3rd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

Hollygirt Badminton Competition – Key Stage 3 

Your son/daughter has been involved in our ECA Badminton Club since last October. As a result, we are inviting 

them to compete in the Hollygirt Badminton Competition for Key Stage 3. This will be played over two weeks, 

Monday 13th May & 20th May from 4.00 – 5.00pm. The event will take place at the Brendan Lawrence Sports 

Centre (Address: 35 Hungerhill Rd, Nottingham NG3 4QA).   

The first set of fixtures will be conducted in a round robin format. Players who qualify from the group stage will be 

entered into a main draw, meanwhile any pupils that do not qualify will participate in a consolation tournament. The 

latter stages of both competitions will take place during the second week. Your son/daughter will need to attend 

both weeks.  

There is no charge for this activity as the PE Department had to cancel two sessions last term due to unforeseen 

circumstances.  

All students will need to be picked up from the Brendan Lawrence Centre at 5.00pm both weeks.   

If you give permission for your son/daughter to take part in this after school activity, please sign the form below 

and return to Mr Ockelford/Mrs Morgan by Tuesday 7th May. Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Ockelford  

PE Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________   Form: ______________ 

 

I am willing for my son/daughter to take part in the after-school Badminton Competition on 13th and 20th May 

2019. I acknowledge the need for appropriate behaviour on my child’s part. I understand that there is a level of risk 

in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my son/daughter to be 

medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 

I acknowledge that my son/daughter will need to be collected from the Brendan Lawrence Centre at 5.00pm.    

 

Parent name and emergency contact number _____________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

Please return to Mr Ockelford/Mrs Morgan by Tuesday 7th May 2019 


